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Disability Resource Fair Set for May 12 at Rust Library  
 

The Loudoun County Disability Services Board and The Arc of Loudoun will co-host a 
Disability Resource Fair, Friday, May 12, 2023, 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., at Rust Library, 380 Old 
Waterford Road NW in Leesburg.  

 
The free event is intended to highlight a wide variety of community resources available to 

people with disabilities. Participating organizations will include representatives of the Loudoun 
County government as well as organizations that provide educational, employment and recreational 
opportunities to Loudoun residents.   
  

The Loudoun County Disability Services Board advises the Board of Supervisors on issues 
of importance to people with disabilities, their families and caregivers.  

 
The Arc of Loudoun, based in Leesburg, advocates for, educates, serves and supports people 

with disabilities and their families.  
 
Anyone who requires a reasonable accommodation for any type of disability or needs 

language assistance in order to participate in the Disabilities Resource Fair should contact Loudoun 
County Public Affairs and Communications at 703-777-0113 or publicaffairs@loudoun.gov. Three 
business days’ notice is requested.  
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